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Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455222

Email: slittlebeesorphans@yahoo.com / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

7th November 2010

TO SPONSOR BAHATI NASIBU PROJECT

FROM LITTLE BEES CENTRE 

Dear Sponsor,

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM SEPTEMBER TO NOVEMBER 2010

Dear Little three brave children of Iceland, I want to thank you deeply from my heart, the school committee and your sisters and brothers at Little Bees Centre.

On behalf of our centre, I want to appreciate very much for your little tiny heart but full of kindness and love. We are sorry to delay with the response of your letter, very sorry indeed. 

We received your donations with great pleasure of amount of 38 dollars x 75 = 2,850/= (two thousand eight hundred and fifty shillings). Expenses as below are proposed by Little Bees School Committee. Our great need is for our pupils to have textbooks. 

3 books Class 1 
1 @ 200
=    600.00

2 books Pre-unit 
1 @ 150
=    300.00

1 book Class 7

1 @ 400
=    400.00

3 books Class 5
1 @ 200
=    600.00

2 books Class 2 
1 @ 150
=    300.00

3 Books Baby Class
1 @ 150
=    450.00

1 book Class 4

1 @ 200
=    200.00
Total 




= 2,850.00
Little Bees pupils were lacking textbooks for them to perform better in their education. Children are facing final examinations for their next class 2011 and they were lacking these boos to make them perform better. 

All pupils in those classes have appreciated the Bahati Nasibu Project for making a change to their classes. They are very happy, they pray for you that you may have many friends to support Little Bees for their pending needs in school. 

Your project has touched Little Bees Children and they pray for you one day have money to come and visit Kenya and meet with your foster sisters and Little Bees pupils. 

Thank you for your kind hearts. 

Best regards, 

Mama Lucy. 
